
MUSTANG NEWS
MARCH EDITION

Home & School would like to thank the HM community for their
generous support with our bagel fundraiser. A big shout out to St.
Viateur Bagels for all their support. The bulk of the funds will be
going to assist with the grade 6 graduation activities. Please note

that a portion will be attributed to school wide activities. 
A new fundraiser, Felix and Norton Frozen cookies, will begin in the

middle of April. This fundraiser will also support our grade 6
graduates with their activities as well as a portion supporting school

wide activities.

Without the continued support from our HM community, school
activities such as, the Haunted House, Breakfast with Santa, Fun in
the Sun, as well as the grade 6 Graduation ceremony and reception

could not happen. Thank you all for your continued and valued
support!

Lets get ready for our 
YOGA SESSIONS!

for Adults and Teens
7 - 8 p.m. $10 per session

April 3, 10, 17, 24
May 1, 8, 15, 22, 29

You can purchase 6 sessions for 50$ 
and will be given an orange card

HOME & SCHOOL

YOGA FUNDRAISER

REMINDERS
Please make sure to fill out your child’s health
form.  It’s Daycare sign up week, and Grade 6

high school confirmation please check your emails
and register/ confirm before April 12th. 

The link for afterschool activities will be sent
shortly, please keep an eye out for the email

sign-ups.  



Luc Bambara gave the students a taste of
his culture through his passion for

drumming and dancing. A big shout out
goes to Ms. Mary for organizing such a

wonderful event.

BLACK HISTORY MONTH
PRESENTATION

VISITING AUTHORS

HM had the honour of having two authors
come read to us, and share their paths to
becoming authors. Thank you to Raquel

Rivera and Caitlin Nicole Evans for sharing
their wonderful stories with us!



Our Fearlessly Kind girls gave up a

recess to help recycle old books

and make space for all the new

items coming in for our sensory

room. Talk about empowerment!  

#GirlPower #Teamwork

CLEAN UP TIME!



What a wonderful storytelling festival we had!

All of our participants did a fantastic job.

Congratulations to Emma Triassi and 

Jonathan Girard who will be representing 

HM in the EMSB East Storytelling Festival!

STORYTELLING

        Our science fair            

           was a huge success! 

         Thank you to all the

participants and

  Mme Elisa and Ms. Angie

for organizing this event.

Winners will be announced

shortly.



Grades 4 and 5 have started preparing for the STEAM fair!

Keep your calendars open on the evening of May 16th, where

you will be invited to come view all of their projects!





MUSIC

What are the students up to?
Cycle 1 hast started a listening
unit on Carnival of the Animals,
Cycle 2 has started an Orff unit,
and Cycle 3 has started a music

technology unit. 

PHYS. ED.
K and Cycle 1 are working on
cardiovascular fitness with

games, games, games! Cycle 2
and 3 are hard at work training

for the annual Halo Run.
Lunchtime soccer for grades

 3-6 is starting in April.



ART
Pictured below are our K4 students making a

St. Patrick’s Day Rainbow and our Grade 5
students finishing up their  Pablo Picasso

Cardboard projects!


